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SATs Week 

Year 6 compulsory SATs and non-compulsory 

testing for other year groups will take place 

during the week beginning 13th May. You can  

support your child by ensuring that they 

arrive at school promptly at the beginning of 

the school day to minimise disruption. 

Sun Safety 

If the sun ever decides to 

come out, all pupils will need 

to keep a sunhat and 

sunscreen in school. Bottles 

of sunscreen need to be 

labelled clearly with your 

child’s name. For younger 

pupils who are unable to 

apply it themselves, we will 

need written permission for 

staff to help them. 

Worship 

You are very welcome to 

join us for our Celebration 

Assemblies which are held 

every Friday in the school 

hall at 3.00pm 

 

In addition, Rev. Linda 

 will also be taking Holy 

Communion services on the 

following dates:- 

 

Thurs 25th April  in school 

Thurs 23rd May at church 

Thurs 27th June at school. 

All are very welcome to join 

us. 

 

Ragtex 

Please continue to save your old clothes, curtains,  

shoes, and bedding as we will be having another 

collection on June 10th 

Reminders 

PE kit needs to be kept in school from Monday to 

Friday. 

Please take water bottles home for washing on 

Friday nights but remember to bring them back on  

Monday.  New bottles are available from Mrs 

Massey for £1. 

Please continue to be vigilant in checking your 

children’s hair for headlice. 

 

As you will see from the diary dates, there are a lot 

more sporting fixtures coming up. Many thanks to 

the parents who have  helped out with transport, we 

couldn’t take part in these events without your help. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Dinner Money 

For those who prefer to pay in 

a lump sum, the cost of dinners 

up to half term will be £58.80 

(cheques payable to SCC). 

Other dates for your diaries 

 

2nd May—School Closed for   

  Elections 

6th May—Bank Holiday 

8th May—No After-School Art  

  Club  

7th May –Boys Netball at TCA 

10th May—Parents Meeting 

 regarding Federation 3.30pm 

16th May– Y5/6 Tag Rugby 

21st May—Y5/6 Kwik Cricket 

22nd & 23rd May—Y6 Bikeability 

22nd May—Y3/4 Kwik Cricket 

25th May to 2nd June—Half Term 

6th June—Y6 parent’s OE info 

evening, 6.30 pm at St Werburghs 

12th June—Whole school trip to 

 Apedale Country Park 

13th June - 4.00-8.00pm Choir

 Concert at Victoria Hall 

14th June—Dress as your Dad! 

24th-28th June—Y6 to 

 Shugborough OE 

24th—Transition day at BBHS 

8th July—Reports home & Athletics 

 at Northwood Stadium 

9th July –EOT Production 2.00pm & 

       6.00pm 

10th July—Parents Drop-in 3.3.0- 

        5.30pm  

18th July—Leaver’s Service at  

  Church at 2.00pm 

19th July– Leaver’s Party 

Sports Day– details to follow. 

 

St. Werburghs Disco—18th July— Pupils from Dilhorne & The Valley are very welcome to attend. 

Uniform 

Uniform can now be purchased from Something 

Special in Cheadle but will still be available to 

order from Mrs Massey. 


